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Comment to addendum

I think this evidence is very thin and completely insubstantial for decisions with major
strategic consequences.

When I was Portfolio Holder I challenged Officers on the timing, date and therefore the
accuracy and relevance of these surveys.

This new evidence absolutely justifies my concerns at that time and now. This
evidence undermines the arguments presented by SBC.

Best Regards

Cllr Martin Terry
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